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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Chotzen and Wallan, and members of the committee, 
I urge you to support HB 3075. As a young person and a law student, I am deeply concerned 
about gun violence in our state. The passage of and constitutional ruling on Measure 114 
represents a tremendous step forward in our state’s work to end gun violence. HB 3075 would 
ensure that permit to purchase programs in our state are created to make this system easier 
and more accessible to current responsible gun owners, and ensure that people in danger of 
harming themselves and others are less likely to access firearms. This bill will only improve an 
existing law to make it more accessible for law enforcement and responsible gun owners, while 
preventing gun violence in our state.  


